
March 4, 2022 

 

 

Gayle Gerke, 

 

In reference to the proposed subdivision located at 3010 NW 18th Ave which falls within the Dorothy Fox 

Elementary, and Skyridge Middle School boundaries, the school district is able to accommodate the 

increase in enrollment. Students living in this subdivision would have access to school bus services both 

to and from school. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

 

Tami Allison 

Transportation Supervisor 

Camas School District 

360-833-5585 
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